To: Madison Metro Transit

We, the undersigned representatives of businesses and non-profits in
the Willy Street Neighborhood, respectfully request that you reconsider
your plan to remove bus stops on Jenifer Street at Livingston, Brearly,
and Few Streets. Our employees, customers and clients use these stops
and removing them will have an adverse affect on our neighborhood.
Please consider other solutions.
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